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Date 8th November 2018 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/11/13.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
 
1. Please state whether your trust has established a committee or other body with explicit 
responsibility for planning for Brexit (please state “yes” or “no”) 
No 
 

2. Please list: 
the dates that this body met between 1st April 2018 and 7th November 2018 
the members of this body and their job titles  
N/A 
 

3. Please supply: 
The minutes of all meetings held by this body between 1st April 2018 and 7th November 2018 
N/A 
 
Any extracts from minutes of Trust board meetings held between 1st April 2018 and 7th 
November 2018 that relate to Brexit  
The Board is scheduled to receive a paper/update at its meeting on 29 November; please refer to 
the website in due course  
http://www.secamb.nhs.uk/about_us/board_meeting_dates_and_papers.aspx  
 

4. Please supply any current risk assessment for the Trust related to Brexit  
N/A – An assessment of the current position will be considered by the Board in November as above 
 

5. Please supply any correspondence on Brexit between the Trust and NHS England 
N/A 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
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If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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